York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:20 PM
To: DEP, NECEC

Subject: FW: CMP

Ruth Ann Burke

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
Board of Environmental Protection
Commissioner’s Office

From: Kassandra Cleaves <kassandracleaves@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 7:17 PM

To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov>

Subject: CMP

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I'd like to enter written testimony due to all the technical difficulties. My name is Kassandra Cleaves from Pownal Maine.
Department of Environmental Protection please do your job. The people of Maine have spoken and the corridor is
causing mass destruction to our environment, this needs to stop and you need to enforce this. Suspend the permit. |
encouraged my daughter to register to vote to let her voice be heard. She did. She was so happy that her vote won.
Now she’s asking what’s the point? DEP and our government doesn’t seem to honor our voice or democracy. Please
show us all that our voice and democracy is valid. Stop the destruction now.

Thank you!



